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Dosher recognizes Volunteers for service milestones 
 

SOUTHPORT—Dosher Memorial Hospital recently thanked more than 80 Dosher 

Volunteers for reaching milestones for hours donated and years of service at the hospital 

or Thrift Shop. 

Those who volunteered the most hours in 2015 were Terri Curson, 646 hours; Ann 

Hollingsworth, 583; Gerry Blik, 575; Barbara Farley, 569; and Rick Rucker, 560. 

Total value of sales at the Thrift Shop, hospital gift shop and donated time by 

Dosher Volunteers the past year surpassed $794,000. 

Volunteers who have donated the most hours all time are Farley, 7,800; Maryann 

VanMeter, 7,553; Betty Dosher, 5,809; Hollingsworth, 5,655; and Avie Nubel, 5,000.  

Meanwhile, the Volunteers have elected Jeri Robinson as vice president, 

succeeding Blik who moved out of state.  

Dosher Volunteers are an independent organization formed in 1972. Read more 

about them at www.Dosher.org/Volunteers.  

#  #  # 

(Editor’s note: See photo and caption on page 2.) 
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Dosher Hospital Board Chair Sherri Marshall (far left) and President & CEO Tom Siemers 

(far right) pose with four of the Dosher Volunteers who donated the most hours in 2015: 

Rick Rucker, Ann Hollingsworth, Terri Curson and Barbara Farley. 


